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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 

Toilets Are Not Trash Cans 
 
 
Lafayette, LA (March 23, 2020) – Lafayette Utilities System (LUS) wants to remind customers that wipes — 
used for disinfecting, changing diapers, personal hygiene, housecleaning, and more — may be labeled 
“flushable” but they do not break down the same way as toilet paper.  
 
Wipes will snag in sewer pipes and catch passing debris and grease, and create a “ball” that will grow to 
plug the pipe or clog the lift stations. They also get drawn into sewer-line and wastewater treatment plant 
pumps causing additional clogs and damage to the system.  
 
LUS is asking that if customers are using wipes other than toilet paper to please put them in the trash. Do 
not flush them. No flush items also include diapers, feminine hygiene products, cotton swabs, rags, 
wrappers and medication. 
 
Thank you for doing your part to ensure that our wastewater system keeps flowing in the right direction. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Alex Antonowitsch, LUS Spokesperson 
(337) 291-8930 office |(337) 534-6043 cell|aantonowitsch@lus.org 
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